
 
 

 
 

 

              

   
      
    

Dave D’Amato shared a meeting he 
had with Paul Balogna newly elected  
to represent the 144th Assembly 
District. Dave presented him with 
concerns about COLA  as well as Tier 
5 &6 inequities. 

      
          

Lynn Mele Coalition President

          
  

Kathy Brown RC 1 President & 
Janet Goddard NYSUT Retiree 
Consultant

                                        	
                               

NYSUT Retirees of Western New York
    Let’s Mingle & Jingle Holiday Party



	

         
         

  	

        
         

 
         

         
 

         
        
   

          
          

    

   	      
   

Paul Glieco West Seneca teacher 
& NYSUT Vote/COPE coordinator.

        
         

    

Joe Cantafio WNY Regional 
Director

        
         

  

             
       

            
         
 

Share the Wealth & Basket Raffle Proceeds fund Mini Grants that are 
awarded to inservice teachers for activities that benefit their 
students. Share the Wealth collected $765 & shared $150. 



   
        

	
  
  	
   	

   	
 	

    
 

    

     
 

   
  

   
 

    

    

   
   

   
 

   
   

   

   

   
   

   
 

   
  

   
 

    

Darcy Spenger, Mark Shanahan & 
Sara Rodland

   

The basket & 
quilt raffles 
added $1790
to the Mini 
Grant Fund

Beth Ribbeck & Liz Dolce

Thank you Beth Ribbeck



     
     

The Lancaster Show Choir were outstanding.

Dave D’Amato & Ed Haley collected 
25 boxes of canned goods & $155 in 
checks  for Feed More - WNY & 
eyeglasses for the Lion’s Club.


